
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 1/6/2014 4:00:41 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Information Alert: Staff Paper Issued on Quantifying Risk

CPUC Information Alert: Staff Paper Issued on Quantifying Risk

The California Public Utilities Commission’s Policy and Planning Division and Safety and Enforcement 
Division today issued a paper titled Quantifying Risk: Building Resiliency into Utility Planning.

The paper is available at:

www.cpuc.ca.gov/NR/rdonlyres/3B556E52-4L- I \ ■'■FA-8C4C-
040E418B208F/0/PPDQuantifvinaRisk.pdf.
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